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First name: Esme

Last name: Rhine

Organization: Cascade Lakes Brewing Company

Title: Owner

Comments: Dear Slater Turner and the Ochoco National Forest,

 

I would like to voice my support for the Lemon Gulch trail proposal. Our family has lived in the Bend area for 20

years and operate a small hops and alfalfa farm in Eastern Oregon. As such, I am very familiar with the area

where the proposed development is located. I often stop nearby when I drive between home and our ranch to go

on a run or bike ride. The trail system proposed would fill a much needed gap in the area while minimally

impacting the environment. It would allow more people to enjoy the beauty that the Ochoco National Forest

possesses. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this,

Esme


